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Chairman Brownlee and members of the Senate Commerce Committee, I appear before 
you today on behalf of Schlitterbahn Vacation Village.  We are here to support the 
reauthorization of STAR Bonds for Kansas. 
 
STAR Bonds have proven to be an extremely powerful economic development tool 
available to communities.  The Kansas Speedway/Legends area in Wyandotte County 
speaks for itself.  Projects have been approved in Topeka, Hutchinson and Manhattan.  
Our Vacation Village will be like no other tourist destination in the 4-state region.   
 
As you consider the reauthorization of STAR Bonds, we urge you to keep the standards 
high.  The Kansas Department of Commerce should be commended on their efforts in 
this regard.  Schlitterbahn will attest to the hard work and due diligence required to be 
able to access STAR Bonds for our project; we do not see this as a bad thing – quite the 
contrary, 
 
Schlitterbahn does have 2 requests. 

1. We are requesting on amendment to SB 316 (see the attached balloon).  On page 
4, we would like to strike “located adjacent to a river” from the ‘River walk canal 
facilities’ definition.  This definition was created 5 years ago when Wichita was 
considering a River walk as part of their downtown redevelopment.  Schlitterbahn 
will use an extensive network of river walk canals to transport visitors throughout 
the area. 

2. We also seek clarification on New Section 18. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify on SB 316.  We look forward to welcoming our 
first visitors to our latest Schlitterbahn facility, the first located outside of Texas.  We 
also look forward to our continued partnerships with Kansas and the Unified 
Government.  I will attempt to answer any questions you may have. 
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